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I am writing in my two cents on the previous water management plan meeting.  
I grew up hunting Clear Lake Waterfowl Management Area, a spring fed wetland that 
had water as far as the eye could see.  Clear Lake is gone now and it is a 
tragedy.  Unregulated pumping of the aquifer and drought has robbed not only me and 
my family of that magical place but every single public land owner and hunter in the 
state.  Flowell is nothing but a den of thieves over pumping and stealing water from 
everyone.  There needs to be monitoring, regulation and prosecution of these men and 
women who have gone unchecked for decades stealing this precious resource.  There 
needs to be a minimum flow for Clear Lake Waterfowl Management Area!  These 
people are stealing from me and everyone who loves and uses public WMA’s and we 
want it stopped!  Prosecute those water thieves and establish a minimum sustainable 
flow for Clear Lake.  Stop turning a blind eye to the good old boys club and save this 
miracle in the desert. 
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